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Promotions
House of Soke II
Congratulations to Trent Bullock for his promotion to the rank of Nidan

Congratulations to Hannah Stewart for earning the rank of Brown Belt

Congratulations to Andrew Hartis, Elizabeth Leahy, Massi Louizini, Ahmad Charlton, Aislin & Dalton Walcott, Joshua & Andre Tomlinson, and Mathew Louizini on their promotion to the rank of Green Belt
Crush Fitness
Congratulations to Makayla Long on earning her Black Belt

Congratulations to Joyce Long on earning her Black Belt
House of Soke
The Master and The Student at the Dojo companion DVD is now complete and available to interested parties for a fee of $30.  It has a running time of 1 hour, 20 minutes and presents a complete seminar deciphering the first DVD.  Interested parties should contact Soke directly for copies of this DVD.  

Welcome back to Sensei Dallas Pickett, the 2nd person to receive their black belt under Soke Dwight Childress.  Sensei Pickett now resides in Chicago and has a son, age 13.  Any members who wish to contact Sensei Pickett are encouraged to do so at dpickett10@yahoo.com.

House of Soke II 

Our condolences are extended to the Walcott family for the loss of a family member. 
Thank you Derek Fennell for your recent visit.
House of Soke II will host a seminar at Hopewell High School 12-19-07.
Ryan, sorry we missed your welcome in November's newsletter. Welcome to the Juniors!
There will be no scheduled classes from 12-23-07 through 12-28-07. They will resume 12-29-07.
Mason and Nija have advanced to the adult class!
Beginning Monday 01-07-07, Sensei Antoinette Montgomery and Sensei Debbie Wilkinson will be instructing a Women's Class. Class time is 7:30 pm.
Crush Fitness 
Thaje Jeanty will be testing for Black Belt on Sunday, December 16th at 12:00 pm.
Thank you to all who made our 1st year a success and shared in our joyous celebration.

If you or your family is interested in ordering any equipment, uniforms, sparring gear etc. for the holidays, please contact Joyce Long by December 7th at makibren@yahoo.com.  We also have gift certificates available. 
Welcome back Maureen Moloney
Pearl’s of Wisdom
In the second Star Wars movie, The Empire Strikes Back, Luke Skywalker asks Yoda, the wise one, "How am I to know the good from the bad?' Yoda answers, "You will know through peace and calm."
"It's not the falling down that matters, it's the getting up again..."
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